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WELCOMING
QUINN CHRISTOPHER &
LUCA MICHAEL STOVALL

Christmas came early for Bri, Rich, and Miles Stovall when they welcomed

not one but two new babes into their family on November 26™. Twins Quinn

Christopher and Luca Michael arrived early but perfect and healthy - tipping
the scales at 5lbs and 5.5lbs respectively.

Congrats to the Stovall family. We can’t wait to meet Quinn and Luca.




